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October 29, 2013 

 
 

 
Mr. Montoya,  
 
I am writing to express our support for the Welby Subarea Plan.  I would like to thank you for providing us an 
opportunity to participate in the collaborative discussions to date.  While we have not physically attended the 
community meetings, our Planning Department has followed the progress thanks to your meeting notifications 
and the Welby Subarea Plan website.  
 
A portion of the plan does fall within the Adams 12 Five Star Schools boundaries and we are hopeful that the 
plan will facilitate rehabilitation and redevelopment of the area.  We support the plans efforts to provide much-
need additional investment and services to the community. 
 
We look forward to continuing our positive relationship with Adams County Planning and Development and the 
Welby community in relation to this plan.  We are eager to watch this plan progress.  Please continue to keep us 
apprised of plan. 
 
  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Robert K. Webber 
Chief Operating Officer 
Adams 12 Five Star Schools 
  
 


